
WATERLOO CO MMUNIT Y S C H OO L S 

Administration Building 1516 Washi ngton Street 

ERNEST W. BARKER 
Oin-.ctor of Cu rr iculum and Inst r uction 

Mr. Loren D. Reese 
Executive Director Black Hawk Co. 

Conservation Board 
Black Hawk Park 
Route 3 
Cedar Falls , Iowa 50613 

Dear Mr. Reese: 

Waterloo, Iowa 50702 

November 22 , 1968 

May I express my appreciation to you for the recent meeting which I 
was privileged to attend at Black Hawk Park 0 regarding the need for 
a nature education center. It occurs to me that the impetus now 
being placed on conservation is developing a definite need for a 
nature education center. 

The Waterloo Community Schools have been extremely pleased with 
the services of Black Hawk naturalist Mr. Krebill for the outstanding 
job which he has done with our students on natt.r e field trips. With 
all of the trips which he has assisted us with previously, and the 
ones arranged for from December through May again seems to point 
up a need for a center. 

After visiting with some of my staff I am sure that we would have 
many more students as well as adults who would avail themselves of 
such a facility. 

Thank you for your outstanding leadership and the splendid cooperation 
which we have received from you and Mr. Krebill. 

i!.r~} ~ 
Ernest W. Barker 
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